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ORD2400424 
A379 Fancy Cross to Church Lane, Modbury 

 
Wednesday 28th January 2025 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 

This letter is to give you some information about the forthcoming resurfacing works on the A379 on 
the outskirts of Modbury.  
 
Due to the nature of the works an overnight road closure is required and the diversionary route for 
traffic will be signposted and advance signs will also be placed on the Highway. Emergency access 
will be maintained, although delays must be expected. There will be gate people to assist along with 
advanced warning signs. There will be a large number of signs throughout the site and on the official 
diversion.   
 
The planned on-site working hours will be.  
 

• Monday 17th February to Saturday 22nd February between 1900hrs and 0700hrs 
The A379 between Fancy Cross to Church Lane Modbury will be resurfaced and any related 
ironwork will be reset. Finally new road studs and relining will complete the works.  
 

Please see the road closure and works area highlighted in red on the map below. 

 
 
   
 

https://devoncc.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/PublicDocs/Transport/EbumQB4dMltAk3zxvotHOBEBEYg6PYr-7UBabGSiPlxlPw?e=7DYbRd&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8UGhpbC5EdXJyYW50QGRldm9uLmdvdi51a3wyMmNiZGU3Yzc5MDY0NjRiNjY3ZTA4ZGM5ZjVhMTZkZXw4ZGExMzc4M2NiNjg0NDNmYmI0Yjk5N2Y3N2ZkNWJmYnwwfDB8NjM4NTYwNDU2NDczNjI2ODQ3fFVua25vd258VFdGcGJHWnNiM2Q4ZXlKV0lqb2lNQzR3TGpBd01EQWlMQ0pRSWpvaVYybHVNeklpTENKQlRpSTZJazFoYVd3aUxDSlhWQ0k2TW4wPXwwfHx8&sdata=bmFNblNaN3AxWnUrNjJjK2RNbitUV0lNL3BsRW4wMm9CNHloOXgzTUg1az0%3d
mailto:csc.roads@devon.gov.uk
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The official diversion route is highlighted in blue. Please note local roads will remain open 
(emergencies accepted) but Devon County Council will only be promoting the official diversion. 

 

 
 
Information on current and planned roadworks in your area can be found on the one. network: 
Causeway one.network 
  

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused, including noise. We will endeavour to keep 
all disruption to a minimum and appreciate your co-operation. Should you have any questions please 
contact us Kennford Tarmacadam on 01392 464020 and they will do their best to try to help. 
 
Phil  
Highway Liaison Officer 
Devon County Council  
Website: Roads and transport (devon.gov.uk) 
 
 

https://devoncc.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/PublicDocs/Transport/EbumQB4dMltAk3zxvotHOBEBEYg6PYr-7UBabGSiPlxlPw?e=7DYbRd&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8UGhpbC5EdXJyYW50QGRldm9uLmdvdi51a3wyMmNiZGU3Yzc5MDY0NjRiNjY3ZTA4ZGM5ZjVhMTZkZXw4ZGExMzc4M2NiNjg0NDNmYmI0Yjk5N2Y3N2ZkNWJmYnwwfDB8NjM4NTYwNDU2NDczNjI2ODQ3fFVua25vd258VFdGcGJHWnNiM2Q4ZXlKV0lqb2lNQzR3TGpBd01EQWlMQ0pRSWpvaVYybHVNeklpTENKQlRpSTZJazFoYVd3aUxDSlhWQ0k2TW4wPXwwfHx8&sdata=bmFNblNaN3AxWnUrNjJjK2RNbitUV0lNL3BsRW4wMm9CNHloOXgzTUg1az0%3d
https://one.network/tm
https://www.devon.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/

